

The Donaldson News SPLASH!

February 3, 2020



Dear Donaldson Families,

I am very excited to announce that Donaldson has been accepted into the No Excuses University network of schools. This is an honor and a commitment to educating our students so they can have all doors open to them in their future. Our school will be officially celebrating our acceptance at our spirit assembly on the 28th. To learn more, visit Donaldson's

website. We will also be highlighting perfect attendance during the month of February. Be here on time and every day and earn a ticket to Diamond Backs baseball game.



Sincerely, JJ Letts Principal

Upcoming Events:

2/4 &5 Intervention Conferences 12:15 Dismissal

2/8 PTO Pancake Breakfast 8:00

2/10-2/14 Love of Reading Week

2/11 PTO Fundraiser Begins

2/17-19 Spirit Week

2/20-21 Rodeo Break—No School

2/27 PTO Meeting 2:30

2/28 Spirit Assembly 1:15

2020/2021 Kindergarten Round-Up Is Here! Enroll in the office today.

If you have any children or know of any children who will be entering kindergarten next year, please pass the word that we are registering new students now.



Thank you in advance for your TAX CREDIT DONATIONS!
Check our website for the link. https://www.amphi.com/Domain/14

Spirit Assembly

Congratulations to all our Student of the Month recipients, our Spirit Stick winner and our Golden Dolphin winners. You Rock!

K- Austin and Blessing

- 1- Vincent, Justin and Caleb
- 2- Czarina, Caleb, Caylee, and Isaac
- 3– Niyannah, and Nevaeh
- 4– Kenzie and Mylan
- 5- Izzy, Genesis and Akayla

Ms. Wong's Class and All of 1st Grade

INTERVENTION CONFERENCES
February 4th and 5th
Early Dismissal both days—12:15







PTO will be starting our annual fundraiser this month. Look for more information on February 11th.

Join us for a family pancake breakfast Saturday, February 8th from 8:00-10:00 at Applebee's on Ina. Tickets are on sale before and after school this week and can also be purchased at the door. This is one of our families favorite events.



We receive money from Box Tops for education. Thank you for turning in your box tops or scanning your receipts. They are an easy way to help raise funds for our school.

Another easy way to help is to link your Fry's card to our school. Go to your account page and under the Community Rewards tab enter our school code: **QG605**. These are both ways that you and other family members can support your child's education.





Thank you to Jimmy John's for sponsoring our Student of the Month awards. Our students appreciate it.